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AMOPolicyUpdate – OPPBilling, Bills

AMOandmunicipalities across Ontario have loudly advocated forprovincial action to
address theunmanageable increase inOntario Provincial Police (OPP) costs fornext
year. AMOisproud tohaveworked closelywiththegovernment toaddress these
concerns raisedbymunicipalities. Today, theprovincial government proposed more
than $77million in2025toprovide municipal budget reliefandinvest inOntario’s
communities.    

Themajority ofOntario'smunicipalities proudly partner with theOntario Provincial
Police tokeeptheircommunities safe. Ontarians already paythehighest policing costs
inthecountry, andtheseadditional costswerebeyond municipal fiscalcapacity to
absorb. WhileAMOappreciates theprovincial action toaddress thisspecific issue, a
broader solution totheweakening foundations ofmunicipal fiscalsustainability is
critically needed. AMOcontinues tocallontheprovince foracomprehensive reviewof
themunicipal-provincial fiscal framework thathelpsprovide theservices thatOntarians
relyoneveryday, including policing.    

AMOlooks forward tocontinuing toworkcloselywiththeprovincial government asthey
lookforward toreviewing theOPPbillingmodel toensure itcontinues tomeet the
needsofcommunities across theprovince.   
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